
Violations of the Governor’s Executive Orders:  If people have concerns about 
businesses following the Governor’s EOs and/or problems with landlords please have 
them fill out the violation form found here. 
 
Fill out your census form and encourage other people to do so – we cannot afford 
to be undercounted! Resources to do it on line are here. 

 
Donate blood if you can. If you are feeling healthy, there are locations throughout the 
state with flexible hours and safe protocols. We encourage you to help those in need 
and contact your local blood drive.  American Red Cross site is the best place to start 
to find out where.  

 
Please Share https://covid19.nj.gov/index.html on social media, emails and virtual 
meetings – it is a tremendous resources.  In addition, share resources regarding 
domestic abuse – hotlines are found here – is critically important.   
 
 

https://covid19.nj.gov/forms/violation
https://2020census.gov/?cid=20002:%2Bcensus:sem.ga:p:dm:en:&utm_source=sem.ga&utm_medium=p&utm_campaign=dm:en&utm_content=20002&utm_term=%2Bcensus
https://www.redcrossblood.org/
https://covid19.nj.gov/index.html
https://www.nj.gov/dcf/women/hotlines/

